
 

POTENTIALLY INELIGIBLE REGISTERED VOTER’S NOTICE 

 

The Gulf County Supervisor of Elections has received information that the person(s) listed below 

is potentially ineligible to be registered to vote.  Failure to contact this office within 30 days after 

this notice is published may result in a determination of ineligibility by the supervisor of 

elections and removal of the registered voters’ name from the statewide voter registration 

system.  You should contact this office by calling 850-229-6117 to receive information regarding 

the basis for the potential ineligibility and instructions on how to resolve the matter or request 

additional assistance if needed. 

An administrative hearing will be held regarding the potential ineligibility of these persons on 

July 1st th, 2024 at 9:00 AM EST in the Supervisor of Elections Office @ 401 Long Ave,  

Port St Joe, FL 32456. 

The Supervisor of Elections will make a determination no less than 30 days after this published 

notice and will notify the voter of the determination and action taken. 

 

Ramaya C Custer 

225 E Orange Ave Apt 225 

Wewahitchka, FL 32465 

 

Christie G. Cook 

1805 Garrison Ave 

Port St Joe, FL 32456 

 

Charles G Dean 

6966 Blossom Hill Rd. 

Wewahitchka, FL 32465 

 

Dallas S. Self 

389 Land Dr 

Wewahitchka, FL. 32465 

      

 This notice published May 30th, 2024.  

 John M. Hanlon 

 Gulf County Supervisor of Elections 

 

 

 


